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Date: January 3, 2014     Number:   OH-P-2013-29 
          
To:  Ohio Providers  
 
From:  CareSource 
 
Subject:  New CMS-1500 Claim Form 
 

 
The CMS-1500 Claim Form has been recently revised with changes including those to 
more adequately support the use of the ICD-10 diagnosis code set.   

 

The revised CMS-1500 form (version 02/12) will replace version 08/05.  The revised form will 
give providers the ability to indicate whether they are using ICD-9 or ICD-10 diagnosis codes, 
which is important as the October 1, 2014 transition approaches.  To assist our providers, 
CareSource will accept both forms, effective January 6, 2014.  After April 1, CareSource 
will only accept the new CMS-1500 Claim Form.  

 

For your reference: 

 ICD-9 codes must be used for services provided before October 1, 2014. 

 ICD-10 codes must be used for services provided on or after October 1, 2014.    

 

The National Uniform Claim Committee (NUCC) offers multiple resources to help providers with 
this transition.  Go to www.nucc.org  or submit your questions to info@nucc.org.   

 

CareSource encourages all providers to continue progress toward ICD-10 compliance. Check 
with your service vendor to determine when they will switch to the new CMS-1500 Claim Form.  

 

Questions?  

Please call Provider Services at 1-800-488-0134. 

http://www.nucc.org/
mailto:info@nucc.org

